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July 22, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Joseph Backes 

9 Kaine Terrace 

Albany, New York 12208-1215 

 

Dear Mr. Backes: 

 

You will receive no additional communications or information until the Review Board receives a 

check for $8.00 as payment for the videotape that you received.  See attached letter to you dated July 

22, 1996 that accompanied the videotape. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director 


